Libby Petrocci

This Pulaski Academy and Central School alumna is making sure your pets stay healthy during
this unprecedented time.

Libby Petrocci, a 2011 PACS graduate, works as an emergency veterinary technician at the
Veterinary Medical Center of CNY.

“My role is to triage and help treat small animals in the event of an emergency,” said Petrocci.
Petrocci said it’s important to not only have humans social distance but their pets too.

“Social distance your pets to avoid injuries with other pets or vehicles,” said Petrocci. “My
advice to people is to contact their nearest ER vet to speak with someone about their pets if there is an
emergency situation.”




